
Reception news  24th October 2019 

 

We have continued with Read, Write Inc and we have been learning a new sound 

every day. We have almost finished all of the Set 1 sounds. After half term we will be 

split into groups across the year group. 

We have continued to work on applying our phonic skills to reading and writing. 

Thank you for the support you have given to your children at home with this. It really 

does make such a difference. In school we have been doing lots of writing about 

anything and everything! 

 

In Maths we have been working on sorting and comparing groups of objects using 

the language of more, fewer and the same. We have also been given our first inter-

rail pass. You will find these in our WOW books. We have been working on our targets 

in groups. 

 

 

 

Thank you for attending parent’s evening. It was great to have the opportunity to 

talk about your children with you. 


